
BLNR Habitat for Humanity Build Day Changed to October 22 

BLN & BLN-R members, 

You are invited to participate in this year's Habitat for 
Humanity Build Day, Wednesday, October 22.  This is an 
opportunity to join fellow BLN & BLN-R members doing 
new construction at Habitat's Miller Creek community in 
the Burien area.  Please note, our Build Day was 
originally scheduled at South Park in September, but a 
change in plans was required for scheduling 

reasons.   New construction work 
seems to be everyone's favorite activity because you really can 
see that you are providing a hand up to a low income family in 
your community.  You are welcome to sign up as an individual, 
family (16 years old and up) or work team.  Small Boeing or 
retiree teams have supported these builds in the past and 
found it to be an ideal team building activity.  No prior 

construction experience is necessary.  All training will be provided on site.  The 
work day is 8:45am to 4pm.  Lunch is being provided by Habitat thanks to a 
generous donation from BLN/BLN-R.  See an artist rendering of the Miller's Creek 
site and additional information here:  https://buyhabitat.org/burien/ 

This has become an annual event for BLN/BLN-R and it is 
always a rewarding experience.  If interested please 
email Tom Dodt at buckeyetom81@gmail.com.  Tom 
can answer your questions and assist you in registering 
for the event. 
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